RSAAC Minutes 
Thursday, April 12, 2007 
Athletic Office @ 9:00 a.m.
Those in attendance were: Coach Lynn Rothenhoefer, Kelsey Buesing, Jen Wood, Anne Blessington, Bridget Cook, Kristy Bannon, and Tia James. 

I. Community Service 
A) The Softball team will be participating in the MS Walk on April 22.

B) Helping the Nuns at the New Sharon is an alternate community service for those   who have not yet completed their community service.  This will be held on Saturday, April 21 @ 9:00 a.m. 
II. Sportspolooza on Founder’s Day
A) Will take place before of after the softball game.
B) Listed below are the activities along with the representative in charge of getting a hold of these items:

                 i.
Pillow cases for sac races-Kristy 
                ii. 
Three Legged Race (rope)- Bridget 
                iii.
Spoons with golf balls- Kelsey 
                iv. 
Football Toss 3 Nerf balls-Kristy 
                v.  
Frisbee-? 
                vi. 
Boche Ball-Athletic Department 
                vii.
Horse Shoes-? 
III. Founder’s Day

A) FAST vs. Students softball game will be held on Thursday, April 19 on the   softball field @ 2:30 p.m.

B) Student softball team will be coached by the four seniors on the softball team.

C) Each member of the softball team is to personally invite a faculty, staff, or administrative member to the FAST vs. Students softball game.  Formal invitation provided by Stephanie Taylor and Coach Lynn.

IV. Athletic Banquet
A) Sunday, April 29, 2007 in Cardinal Hall @ 1:00 p.m.

B) The captains for each sport are responsible for writing a short speech about the team and the season.
V. New Business 
A) Student-Athlete “Get Together” will be Thursday, April 26 @ 6:30 p.m. in Connelly Hall basement.  We will be having pasta and watching “Remember the Titans.”
B) Minutes from March 15th and April 12th will be approved at the next meeting.
C) Elections for 2007-2008 Representatives for RSAAC will be held the week of   April 16th. 
D) Lacrosse season has been cancelled based on the coach’s discretion.  Discussion was held whether or not the members of the lacrosse team are eligible for an award letter.
E) Surveys were passed out during room lottery from Coach Lynn Rothenhoefer and Jami Hughes to underclassmen asking several questions relating to athletics. 

Next Meeting is TBA
